

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board Box 938, 5102-50th Avenue, Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7 Phone (867) 766-7050

(867) 766-7074 Fax URI: www.mveirb.nt.ca

From:	MVEIRB	Fax Number:	1 867-766-7074
		Phone:	1 867 766-7050
Date:	March 22, 2004	Pages:	l (including this page)
То:	CBC Public Service Announcements	Fax Number:	1 867-777-7640
Subject:	PSA for broadcast next week.		

Notes:	Please run the following PSA from Monday, March 29 to until Wednesday, March 31.
	Public Service Announcement.
	The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board is holding a community hearing as part of its environmental assessment of the Mackenzie Gas Producers Valley gas pipeline project.
	The meeting begins at 2:00 pm, Tuesday March 30 at the Midnight Sun Recreation Centre in Inuvik, and at 9:00 am on Wednesday and Thursday. The community is invited to come out and present their views and concerns about this proposed development to the Review Board.
	For further information phone Martin at 867-766-7050.

This transmission may contain information that is confidential and privileged. It is intended solely for the use of the addressee and is protected by legislation. If you have received this fax transmission in error, please call (867) 766-7050 (collect) and destroy any pages received. Thank you.



Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

Box 938, 5102-50th Avenue, Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Phone (867) 766-7050 Fax (867) 766-7074 URI: www.mveirb.nt.ca

From:	MVEIRB	Fax Number:	766-7074
		Phone:	766-7050
Date:	Tuesday, April 13/04	Pages:	1 (including this page)
То:	Public Service Announcements	Fax Number:	920-5440
Subject:	Public Service Announcements for broadcast this week		

Notes:

Please run the following PSA from Tuesday, April 13th to and including Thursday, April 15.

The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board is holding a community hearing as part of its environmental assessment of the Mackenzie Gas Producers Valley gas pipeline project.

The meeting begins at 2:00 pm, Wednesday April 14 at the Fort Simpson Recreation Centre, and continues on 9:00 am on Thursday and Friday. The community is invited to come out and present their views and concerns about this proposed development to the Review Board.

For further information phone 867-766-7050.



This transmission may contain information that is confidential and privileged. It is intended solely for the use of the addressee and is protected by legislation. If you have received this fax transmission in error, please call (867) 766-7050 (collect) and destroy any pages received. Thank you.